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Nicosia, Cyprus – 7 February 2025 – Seabird Exploration Plc will publish its fourth quarter results for 2024 on Monday, 10

February, at 08:00 CEST. A live audiocast will take place the same day at 10:00 CEST.

There will be a Q&A session at the end of the presentation, and written questions can be submitted through the audiocast

solution. The presentation material will be available on www.sbexp.com and https://newsweb.oslobors.no. Please note that a

recorded version will be available on the Company’s webpage shortly after the presentation.

AUDIOCAST INFORMATION:

Date: 10 February 2025

Time: 10:00 CEST

Link:

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-

join/19%3ameeting_YTQ1NzgzZWYtZTRjNS00MjMzLWJkOTUtMjU0NjIxNGIxNzk2%40thread.v2/0?

context=%7B%22Tid%22%3A%226f701c63-865c-429d-a2b3-0c6f6f08dca5%22%2C%22Oid%22%3A%2298f59570-717d-

464b-bfaf-

c312507a484e%22%2C%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3Atrue%2C%22role%22%3A%22a%22%7D&btype=a&role=a 

Disclosure regulation

This information is subject to the disclosure requirements in article 19 of the Market Abuse Regulation and section 5-12 of

the Norwegian Securities Trading Act.

Attachments

Download announcement as PDF.pdf

https://kommunikasjon.ntb.no/ir-files/17848273/18414235/5593/Download%20announcement%20as%20PDF.pdf

